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At the April 20th meeting of Academic Council, I would like to move:

That Academic Council authorize the granting of Bachelor of Education degrees at the University's June 2004 Convocation to those students who have fulfilled the degree program requirements and who have been recommended by the School of Education.

Upon receipt of final grades for winter semester courses, the School of Education will review the list of applicants and will, in conjunction with the Registrar’s Office, recommend for graduation those candidates who have successfully completed all courses required for the degree and are free of financial obligations to the University.
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